
Duty to Cooperate Statement of Common Ground  

Between Erewash Borough Council and Derby Housing Market Area at 

19/10/2022 

The strategic cross boundary issue between Erewash Borough Council and the 

Derby Housing Market Area Authorities is housing distribution. 

The agreed position of the Derby HMA officers is that the Derby HMA authorities 

remain committed to seeking further agreement with Erewash Borough Council in 

relation to the cross boundary matter of housing distribution, but that pending the 

outcome of the Derby City capacity assessment and further consideration of the 

implications arising from this assessment in terms of housing distribution across the 

Derby HMA, they are not yet in a position to further progress the wording of the 

Statement of Common Ground.  

 


